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directions  
Stephen Brown will discuss his extensive experience recording military 
tanks and ordnance at various locations in the U.S. and Ukraine.  
"The aim of my presentation is to present a high-level, yet practical, 
walk-through of the steps and methods needed to successfully record an 
army tank, or any large scale recording session. I will go over 
preparation, process, tools and tips, and pitfalls of recording audio by 
focusing on what is important and what to watch out for. By the end of 
my lecture I hope listeners will have the confidence to go out and 
successfully tackle some ambitious field recordings for themselves."  

Our Presenter 

Stephen Brown, sound designer, 343 Industries (formerly with 
Wargaming) Stephen Brown is a video game audio professional with 
over a decade of experience specializing in sound design, 
implementation and audio direction. Stephen has contributed to 
blockbuster games such as 2014 Game of the Year - Shadow of 
Mordor, as well as billion dollar franchises such as Lord of the Rings, 
Batman, and Halo. Stephen lives on five acres in Carnation WA with 
his wife, two kids, and two dogs. Apart from game audio, Stephen's 
interests are psychology, children's story-writing and fishing.  
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n.b. The material presented at our meetings is the opinion of the 
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presenter and not necessarily that of the Society. You are encouraged to 
conduct your own research and to form your own opinions before 
adopting the presented material as Truth.  

Our meetings are open to anyone interested in Audio. AES 
membership is NOT required for you to attend our meetings.  
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